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LOCAL TRANSPORTATION BUREAU 

MEMORANDUM 2022-01_ 
 
 
TO:  Public Transportation Providers 
   Metropolitan Planning Organizations 

Regional Planning Organizations 
     
 
 
FROM:          ___________________________________________________ 

Bradley B. Lindsey, P.E. 
State Local Transportation Engineer 
 

 
RE: DEVELOPMENT TRANSIT ASSET MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE FY2020  
 
   
The FY2020 Transit Asset Management Plan (TAM) update project has been 
completed. The project to update the plan was a coordinated effort with the public 
transportation stakeholders identified in this memorandum with the Alabama 
Department of Transportation (ALDOT) taking the lead role with the assistance of a 
consultant.   
 
The updated plan is available here or you can go to the altrans.org web page Transit 
Resources dropdown and select ALDOT Documents where you will locate the 
updated plan.    
 
The ALDOT is appreciative of your assistance and effort to complete this project. If 
you should have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Randy Stroup at 
stroupr@dot.state.al.us or (334) 242-6760. 
  
 
BBL/rrs 
 
C:  Ms. Courtney Roberts, FTA Region 4, Transportation Program Specialist  

Ms. Sonya R. Baker Assistant Bureau Chief, Planning Studies  
Mr. Bryan Fair, P.E. Assistant Planning Engineer  
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